

Langton Primary School
Langton
Malton
North Yorkshire
YO17 9QP

Tel/Fax: 01653 658236 Email: admin@langton.n-yorks.sch.uk www.langton.n-yorks.sch.uk

6th December 2022

Dear Parents,

During the last week of term, each class will be holding its own Christmas Party;

Ouse – Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December Rye – Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> December Derwent – Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> December Foss – Friday 16<sup>th</sup> December

On your child's party day, please send children to school in the morning in school uniform as usual. Party clothes can be brought to school in a named bag and the children will get changed after lunch. This won't be necessary for Foss Class as the last day of term is already a Non-Uniform/Christmas Jumper Day.

We ask that each child brings with them a party food snack on the day of their party – we suggest a packet of crisps, a wrapped biscuit and/or a piece of fruit. In this way, we are not left with a lot of uneaten food and the children will have something which they definitely like. The school will provide the drinks. **Please remember that we are a nutfree school.** 

On a slightly different note, the Norton Pop-Up Library has been in school again today for a book collection session. Thank you to all of you who reminded your children to bring their books in today. We still do have books from half the school outstanding. I would therefore be grateful if any library books could be brought into school by a week today (Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> December) and the Library Team will pick them up from my office. If you are unable to get books back to me by this point, I would be grateful if they could be returned to the Norton Library before the next visit on 10<sup>th</sup> January. Children who do not return their books in the future will unfortunately not be able to borrow a new one, otherwise there will be no books left in the system! We are devising a new plan to hold a second library card for each child in school so hopefully this will help a little.

Don't forget that this Friday is our school Christmas Fair, held from 4.30 to 7.30pm, and on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December at 9.15am, it is our Carol Service at St Andrew's Church. In order to help manage space, no more than one adult per family please.

Hopefully I will get a chance to catch up with you between now and the end of term.

Very best wishes,

Rachel Ray Headteacher

> Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Ray Chair of Governors: Mr Howard Widdall



